
From: Meg Walker
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: [External] In support of physician assistant modernization act
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 6:00:12 PM

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing
button in Outlook. 

I am writing in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to
Physician Assistants as written. The changes in these regulations will modernize the
delivery of patient care by the Physician. 

Margaret Walker, PA-C
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